Duke University Durham North Carolina 27708-0005

Office of the Probost

220 Allen Building Box 90005 Telephone (919) 684-2631 Fax (919) 684-4421

October 29, 2012

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Executive Committee of the Academic Council

FROM:

Peter Lange

RE:

Formation of a Department of Neurology in the Duke University Medical School

I am pleased to submit the attached proposal from the Division of Neurology to formally become a Department of Neurology in the Medical School. The proposal was presented to the Academic Programs Committee on October 24 and was unanimously recommended for approval. I submit this proposal to ECAC for discussion and consideration with my fullest support.

Attachment